
 
 

Satellite Beach, Florida 
 
Olga Helen Shaddock, 89, passed away on Wednesday, 02 November 
2005, at home, with her husband of 42 years, CDR. G. P. 
Shaddock, USN, Retired holding her hand.  Mrs. Shaddock was born 
in New London, CT and came to Satellite Beach in 1977, while her 
husband was still on active duty in the Navy.  She was retired 
from Civil Service having been a Purchasing Supervisor at the 
Naval Submarine Base in New London, CT.  She is survived by her 
husband; a daughter, Ann Avery and husband Ken of Quaker Hill, 
CT; grandsons, Kenny Avery of Pacifica, CA and Warren Avery of 
Saco, ME; sisters, Ann Green and Sarah Cianci of Waterford, CT; 
stepson, Wayne Shaddock and wife, Lisa of Salinas, CA; step-
granddaughters, Kristine Kettell of Anchor Point, AK and Corinne 
Leib of Bozeman, MT; and four great-grandchildren.  She is also 
survived by several nieces and nephews.  She was predeceased by 
her son, Gurdon T. Miller, her brother, Anthony Plikus and 
sister, Vera Andreoli.  Viewing will be on Sunday, 06 November, 
from 5 to 7 P.M. at Beach Funeral Home on S. Patrick Dr. in 
Indian Harbour Beach, FL. Services will be Monday, 07 November 
at 11:00 A.M. at the First Baptist Church of Eau Gallie on Eau 
Gallie Boulevard in Melbourne, FL.  Interment will be at 
Arlington National Cemetery at a later date.  In lieu of 
flowers, donations may be made to the Alzheimers Association.  
Condolences may be sent to www.beachfuneralhome.com   


